
From: Steve Cooper
To: Bundaberg RSL - President; Jack Dempsey
Subject: Re: Letter to the Editor - Bundaberg Today.
Date: Friday, 16 September 2022 9:16:49 PM
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Hi Graham,
Well said mate, well balanced and fair, not one sided. It tells it as it is.
Gives everyone respect. 
Thank you for speaking up.
The only thing I would add is that you have not been solicited to make these comments.
I would also release it as a press statement to all media including Bundaberg today, this
would allow all run it. I would still send it as a letter to the editor.
Thanks for giving us a chance to preview.
Well done.
Give me a call if you wish to discuss further.
Cheers
Steve 
Cr Steve Cooper
0428 040 719
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From: Bundaberg RSL - President <President@bundaberg.rslqld.net.au>
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 8:16:14 PM
To: Jack Dempsey <Jack.Dempsey@bundaberg.qld.gov.au>; Steve Cooper
<Steve.Cooper@bundaberg.qld.gov.au>
Subject: Letter to the Editor - Bundaberg Today.
 

You don't often get email from president@bundaberg.rslqld.net.au. Learn why this is
important

Hi Jack and Steve,

Thought I might give you both a chance to critisize my response to the Pool saga before it
is submitted to Bundaberg Today on Monday.  Happy reading!

Kind Regards 

President 
Bundaberg RSL Sub Branch INC. 
Mobile:   
Email:  president@bundaberg.rslqld.net.au
Veteran Support Centre, 71 Takalvan Street, Bundaberg West Qld 4670
Bundaberg RSL Sub-Branch, 17 Quay Street, Bundaberg Qld 4670 
PO Box 2116, Bundaberg Qld 4670 
ABN: 2757 4071 911 
 
This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain
information that is confidential and privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you are
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hereby notified that any distribution, copying or dissemination of this email is prohibited. If you
have received this email in error or are not the named recipient, please notify the Returned &
Services League of Australia (Queensland Branch) Bundaberg Sub Branch immediately and
destroy the original message. 

LEST WE FORGET 

This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain information that is confidential and
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any distribution, copying or dissemination of this email is
prohibited. If you have received this email in error or are not the named recipient, please notify the Returned & Services League of
Australia (Queensland Branch) immediately and destroy the original message. ​

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/zbSQCxng29F1OyV9I8yRb_?domain=rslqld.org


Vanessa Langtry

From: Steve Johnston - CEO
Sent: Tuesday, 5 July 2022 11:53 AM
To: Adam Wyatt
Cc: Chris Sampson
Subject: FW: Building Approval 2022-2924 L.N 21A Quay St Bundaberg Central
Attachments: Site Plan.pdf; Form 18.pdf; Decision Notice.pdf; Site Plan.pdf; Decision Notice.pdf; Form 18.pdf

Adam please see me when free please 

STEVE JOHNSTON 
Chief Executive Officer 
T 4130 4261 M 0459 843 990 
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